
LONGS POND ESTATES 
HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 

 

Meeting of the Board 
February 19, 2020 

 

1. Meeting was called to order at 6:12 PM by President Chris Huber. 
  In attendance were Board members Mike Hutson, Michelle Jones, and Betty Fortin.  Attorney J. Ryan 

Oates of McCabe, Trotter & Beverly, PC, was introduced by the President. 
 
2. Presentation by Atty. Oates re liability insurance for workers under contract with the HOA. 
 
 At conclusion of presentation, Atty. Oates was thanked for his time and information and subsequently 

excused from the meeting. 
 
3. Discussion of the current landscaper contract. Any new provisions should be discussed and added when 

the contract is up for renewal in six months. 
 
4. New Business. Discussion of fence guidelines and corresponding violation letters. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 7:18 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Elizabeth Fortin, Secretary 

 


